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Concealed handgun licensees are people that the general public should feel 

comfortable around. These individuals willingly go through training and provide 

information to the sheriffs office that keep us all safe. Regulation of law abiding 

citizens is not the way to help others in the time of need. If people dive deep into the 

weeds of an issue you loose sight of the bigger problem. 


